
 
If you require this information in a different format, please contact the school office. 

 

WEST HESLERTON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Head: Rachel Wells B.A.(Hons)Q.T.S. NPQH 
High Street, West Heslerton, Malton, North Yorkshire. YO17 8RD 
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“Children are at the centre of all we do.”  

NEWSLETTER 4th JULY 2025 

Our newsletter is also available to view on the school website at:  
https://heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk/parents/newsletters 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
                                                                                                  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DIARY DATES 
Monday 7th July, All costumes in school please, see box. 
Friday 11th July, End of year play performance for all 
children 1.30 and 6pm.  
Monday 14th July, Sports Afternoon, see programme. 
Wednesday 16th July, 

• Year 6 to Crucial Crew. 

• Reserve Sports Afternoon. 
Thursday 17th July, Leavers Service at Church for all 
children and parents, 9.15-10am. Please join us. 

• Leavers Day activities for all children back at 
school. 

Friday 18th July, last day for pupils. 
Monday 21st July, Staff Training Day. 
Tuesday 22nd July, Staff Training Day. 

Summer Break. 
Monday 1st September, Staff Training Day. 
Tuesday 2nd September, Staff Training Day. 
Wednesday 3rd September, School opens to pupils. 
 
There may be changes to these dates. Please check the 
school website and Dojo for details.  

 

KEEPER WOOD 
 

94.69 % 
 

FARTHING WOOD 
 

94.27 % 

BADGER WOOD 
 

98.31 % 
 

DOJO PHOTOS 
Please can we remind families that photographs  
you take at school events and those on Dojo are 
for personal use only, please do not use on social 
media. This is to help keep all children safe. 
Thank you for your continued support. 

LOVELY COMMENT RECEIVED THIS WEEK 
  
Just to say the leavers hoodies look      
fabulous. The leavers look extra proud  
when I have seen them wearing them. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
              
 
 
  

SENT HOME 

• Pupil reports 

• Autumn menu 

• Term dates for 25/26 

• Sports Day programme 

THANK YOU 
A big thank you to the Friends of school for our  
sponsored walk and refreshments to raise funds 
for school. 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
School photographs are still available to buy.  
These are on display in the school entrance hall. 
Please see dojo for details of how to order. 

SCHOOL FOOTWEAR 
Many children are attending school in school 
shoes, some are wearing trainers. School uniform 
is smart black shoes please and we will be 
expecting children to wear these from 
September. 

SCHOOL PLAY 2025 
We are looking forward to our school play next week, 
'To Rhyme or Not Rhyme’. This will be the last play with 
Dave Webb. 
The play will have 2 feuding sides. Children can choose 
their side. One group to be dressed in finery, like an 
outfit they would wear to a wedding, the other side a 
black grunge look / goth style.  
All children will need a costume in school in a named 
carrier bag on Monday 7 July. Their costume will 
determine the group they belong to on stage.  
All children will be involved in the performances on 
Friday 11 July at 1.30pm and 6pm. 
We are looking forward to a creative finale! 
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FARTHING WOOD 
 
Farthings completed a full orienteering course this 
afternoon which included collecting sticks and using 
their knot skills to tie them in a tarp to bring back to 
school. A completed orienteering card earned them a 
s’mores treat around the campfire. 
 

  
 
 

 

BADGER WOOD 
 
The year ones have loved trying different fruits, 
designing and then making some fruit kebabs. 
Luckily there was plenty for the reception children to 
try! 
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NYC FAMILY EVENTS 
We have been asked by NYC to share this information: 
Scarborough Extreme, an extreme sports and activities 
festival, returns this year between 12th-14th July. We 
will have a whole host of free activities and showcase 
performances for the whole family to enjoy. We are also 
delighted to welcome the worldwide urban circus 
sensations, the 360 ALLSTARS, who will be performing 
their show at 1pm and 7pm on Monday 14th July at the 
Scarborough Spa Grand Hall, with local resident and 
group discounts available.  
 

LOCALLY AVAILABLE SWIMMING LESSONS 
  

 
 
 

READING CHALLENGE 
 

NYC Librarians visited school and shared details in our 
assembly this morning.  
Further information is included in your child’s 
envelope coming home tonight. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

GAS SAFE CHARITY FUNDING 
Choices4Energy at the North Yorkshire Council has 
funding available until September to help 
homeowners with low income and/or disability to pay 
for measures that address potential gas safety, gas 
leaks or CO poisoning (<£36,000 household income, 
other criteria may apply).  This includes measures such 
as repairs and servicing of gas boilers, fires and 
cookers.  Badly fitted or poorly serviced gas appliances 
can put you and your family at risk.  There is a 
maximum grant of £500 per household, and we are 
encouraging homeowners to check gas appliances 
now to ensure they are safe to use, ready for winter. 
Contact us now on 0300 131 2 131 and ask for 
Choices4Energy, or visit Choices4Energy | North 
Yorkshire Council for more information. 
 

REMINDER SCHOOL PLAY 2025 
We are looking forward to our school play, 'To Rhyme 
or Not Rhyme’. This will be the last play with Dave 
Webb prior to his retirement. 
Children will work upon this Monday 7 July to Friday 11 
July. 
The play will have 2 feuding sides, a bit like West Side 
Story or Romeo and Juliet. Children can choose their 
side. One group to be dressed in finery, like an outfit 
they would wear to a wedding, the other side a black 
grunge look / goth style. All children will need a 
costume in school in a named carrier bag on Monday 
7 July. We need this earlier this time as their costume 
will determine the group they belong to on stage.  
All children will be involved in the performances on 
Friday 11 July at 1.30pm and 6pm. 
Please see the letter coming home with your child this 
week for purchasing tickets. All proceeds will go to the 
RSPCA, Dave's choice of charity. 
We are looking forward to a creative finale! 
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